
PROFESSOR OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY 

AT THE 

UNITED STATES ARMY WAR COLLEGE 

The U.S. Army War College (USAWC) seeks qualified candidates to make substantive national-level 
contributions to the understanding of Science and Technology as they impact U.S. national security. The 
successful candidate will have the opportunity to serve as a thought-leader on the implications of 
innovations such as robotics, artificial intelligence, big data, remote and autonomous systems, bio-
enhancement and the wide-range of other emerging S & T areas and the resultant future strategic 
implications for the Department of Defense and U.S. Army.  

This is a full-time civilian faculty position at the Center for Strategic Leadership (CSL) at U.S. Army War 
College (USAWC) as provided under Title 10 USC 4021. Initial appointment will be for four years. The 
appointment may be renewed in one- to five-year increments thereafter. Salary will be based on the 
selectee's academic credentials, experience, and professional accomplishments.  

Specific responsibilities and opportunities: 

• Assist in the delivery of curriculum which focuses on science and technology, to include contributing
as part of a faculty teaching team to a special 8-month long Futures Seminar elective each year.

• Serve as USAWC expert on potential inflections in science and technology that will impact the
character of future conflict; provide this insight to faculty and students through lectures, symposia and
participation in curriculum and course review.

• Research, write and publish work related to the implications of science and technology.

• Participate in and represent the USAWC in wargames, conferences, seminars, and meetings.

The U.S. Army War College is located at Carlisle Barracks, PA, home to an historic Army post that 
provides a collegial, vibrant, and secure work environment for its employees. The USAWC is the Army's 
most senior institution for professional military education. It educates the best senior U.S. military 
officers of all services, U.S. government civilians, and military officers from over 70 foreign countries. 

The application deadline is Thursday, January 3, 2019. 

For more information and application instructions, please access the announcement posted on the 
USAJOBS web site https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/514361700 or contact Ms. Kathy 
Benton at usarmy.carlisle.awc.mbx.g1-civilian-personel-division@mail.mil or (717) 245-4596.  


